
 

P.O. Box 13247  •  Austin, Texas  78711-3247  •  512-424-6500  •  hhs.texas.gov 

Date: January 12, 2022 

To: Deaf-Blind with Multiple Disabilities Waiver (DBMD) service 

providers 

Subject: Information Letter No. 2022-02  

Payment Rates for DBMD Intervener 

Effective March 1, 2022 

The Texas Health and Human Services Commission (HHSC) approved payment 

rates for DBMD intervener services, effective March 1, 2022. 

HHSC reviewed DBMD intervener payment rates and methodology as part of the 

fiscal year 2022 biennial fee review. 

HHSC approved these rates through our regular rate hearing process on November 

12, 2021. The approved DBMD intervener payment rate, effective March 1, 2022, 

can be accessed at: https://pfd.hhs.texas.gov/long-term-services-supports/deaf-

blind-multiple-disabilities-waiver-dbmd. 

Claims Submission 

Providers should continue to bill using their normal billing process. Individual 

providers require no additional action. 
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Resources 

Please contact the HHSC Provider Finance, Long-term Services and Supports 

Customer Information Team at PFD-LTSS@hhs.texas.gov or (512) 424-6637 if you 

have questions regarding the rates or this letter. 

Sincerely, 

[signature on file] 

Samuel West 

Director of Provider Finance 

for Long-term Services and Supports 
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